
The Friends of Gooderstone CofE Primary Academy
The Friends of Gooderstone School is a committee of parents, teachers and community 

members committed to supporting the work of Gooderstone School.

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Friends held their AGM meeting this morning. Unfortunately, we did 
not have enough people attend to run this efficiently, so we are having 
to postpone. For the time being, as fundraising is limited, we will be 
pausing The Friends until the next meeting. 

The only role that needs filling is the Chair role. All others have agreed to 
keep their positions. We have attached information regarding the role of 
the Chair.

It doesn’t have to be yourself it can be anyone from our community, i.e.
Neighbour, friend, family member.

As we have stressed, if no-one fulfils the roles of the committee then the 
committee WILL HAVE TO DISSOLVE and the money that you all have 
raised for the school in the bank account will have to be given to Charity 
Commission. 

We have a fair amount of money in the bank, it would be a shame to 
lose it all.

It would be so nice to see new faces and get new ideas.

Look forward to seeing you at the next meeting.

Many thanks

The Friends
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